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Savings are 
Springing Up!
Here at Aeroquip Credit Union, we love to help our 

members save money. And that’s exactly what we’re 
doing with these special spring rates!

 Auto rates as low as

1.99% APR* | Up to 72 months
Get in on these spring savings before it’s 
too late! Contact a member 
service representative 
to apply today, or visit 
www.aeroquipcu.com 
to use our secure online 
application.

ACU VISA Chip 
Cards Go Live!
Aeroquip Credit Union is pleased 
to offer members extra confidence 
and security with the new ACU 
VISA chip card. Effective March 1, 
2016, Aeroquip cardholders will 
begin receiving the new VISA chip 
cards and can begin using them 
everywhere VISA cards are accepted. 

H O W  T O  U S E  Y O U R 
C H I P  C A R D
When making purchases at a chip-
enabled point-of-sale terminal, simply 
insert the chip end of your card into 
the card reader located at the bottom 
of the terminal. Leave your card in 
the terminal until your transaction 
has been approved, and then simply 
remove your card. During this 
process, you will either be prompted 
to provide a signature or a PIN in 
order to authorize and complete the 
transaction.

H O W  T O  G E T  Y O U R 
N E W  C H I P  C A R D
If you are a current Aeroquip VISA 
cardholder, there is no need to request 
a new chip card. You will receive a new 
ACU chip card upon the expiration of 
your current ACU VISA.

If you have any questions regarding 
the new chip card technology, please 
feel free to contact a member service 
representative.

April 1-30, 2016
Stop by Aeroquip Credit Union during the month of April to join 
in the Youth Month fun and to get Credit Union Strong! When 
you open a share account* for anyone between the ages of 
0 and 17, we will deposit the first $20.00!**
*$5.00 Share Required 
**$20.00 must stay in the account for a minimum of 6 months

*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Quoted rate is the lowest available rate. Your rate will be based on your 
credit history and may be higher. Rates and terms subject to change without notice.

Pump up your savings! Get money fit! Feel the savings burn!

Spend lean!
Every penny counts! Make your future awesome!  

Strengthen Your community! sharpen your skills!
Dream big!
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M A I N  O F F I C E : 
901 Plymouth Street  
Jackson, MI 49201 

517.789.2890

B R A N C H  O F F I C E : 
501 Laurence Avenue  

Jackson, MI 49202 
517.789.2886 
Drive-up ATM

O F F I C E  H O U R S :  Monday - Friday • 9:00am - 5:00pm 

T O L L  F R E E  L I N E : 1.800.782.2891

A U D I O  R E S P O N S E  T E L L E R :  1.800.860.5704 i.d. #144

E - M A I L :  email@aeroquipcu.com

Holiday Closings
Memorial Day

Monday, May 30

Independence Day
Monday, July 4

John Park III 
Scholarships

Your credit union membership 
entitles you to save with the Sprint 
Credit Union Member Discount. 
Your benefits include:

•	 10% discount on select regularly 
priced Sprint monthly data service 

•	 Waived upgrade fee ($36 savings)

•	 And more!

Visit www.lovemycreditunion.org/sprint 
to learn more.

Please let us know!
The post office will not forward 

financial information, so if you have 
recently relocated, please take a few 
minutes to update your address or to 
set up a seasonal address here at the 

Credit Union. Please remember, we will 
not be able to forward returned mail to 
your new address/location, and any 

mail returned to Aeroquip will incur 
a $3.00 fee on your account. 

Aeroquip Credit Union will award three scholarships, 
(1) $1,000 and (2) $500, this year. The purpose of the 
John Park III Scholarship is to recognize credit union 
members who have shown scholastic excellence 
and who are interested in advancing their education. 
Completed applications may be mailed to Aeroquip 
Credit Union at 901 Plymouth St., Jackson, MI. 49201, 
and must be postmarked no later than April 8, 2016. 
Incomplete applications and those postmarked later 
than April 8, 2016, will not be considered. Applications 
may also be delivered in person to either Aeroquip 
Credit Union location on or before April 8, 2016. We will 
notify the recipients by May 6, 2016. Applications will 
be available at both locations and on our website.

to Savings!
Have You 

Recently Moved?


